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       Pankhurst Class Update 

What a fabulous 
term Pankhurst has 
had so far! It has 
been jam packed 
with so many       
exciting things, we 
don’t know where to 
start.  
 

 
We kick-started the 
new term with our 
brand new topic, 
‘The Stone Age’. 
Miss Beaney   
transported us back 
to the Stone Age 
era and we went 
hunting and      
gathering in Wind-
mill Woods. 
 

 

 

  
Science has been equally as thrilling, as we have been exploring states of       
matters. We are now experts in identifying solids, liquids and gas and we even  
understand the different between chemical and physical reactions. One of our     
experiments involved turning cream into butter - it was delicious! 
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Pankhurst Class Update Cont... 

We have been working incredibly hard in English, particularly on our handwriting. 
Everyone in the class now has a pen licence which is a new record for Miss 
Beaney for this time of year so well done Pankhurst!  
 
Fractions, fractions, fractions - our brain is exploding with fractions. We can add 
them, subtract them, find fractions of amounts and even find equivalent fractions. If 
you want help sharing your Friday night pizza into equal portions come to Pank-
hurst class! 
 
However, the thing we have been working the hardest on is our exciting Stone Age 
class assembly. We have been dancing, acting, singing and building props to     
ensure we put on a good show for you all! We hope to see you all on Thursday 
13th February at 9am for a show you won’t forget!  
 
Happy Weekend from Pankhurst 
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Laughter Club 
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Pankhurst Cake Sale 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Percentage  

Attendance 

Potter 91.3% 

Nightingale 94.3% 

Darwin 94.2% 

Pankhurst 97.6% 

Shakespeare 96.3% 

Churchill 95.2% 

Well done to Pankhurst 

winners for this week!! 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Many thanks to all our parents and friends who 

made or donated cakes today for the ‘Pankhurst 

Cake Sale’. 

As always, we were impressed by the range of 

delicious cakes baked and ready for sale.  

This money will be given directly to Pankhurst 

Class so that they can spend it on something 

useful to them.  

Our attendance continues to improve overall across the 

school. Our average attendance is now 94.5%  

This still means that we have twenty nine children with a 

very low percentage of attendance under 90%. 

Families have been updated this week if they have     

children whose attendance has dropped below this level. 

Do come and talk to Mrs Norman if you have any worries 

or concerns about this.  

Fingers crossed for a healthy 

spring term! 

http://search.coolclips.com/m/vector/vc102326/woman-with-her-fingers-crossed/
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Diary Dates 

31st Jan              Pankhurst Cake Sale 

5th Feb                Young Voices 2020 at the O2 London 

10th Feb              Laughter Club after school 

7th-14th Feb     Bike-ability for Y6 

13th Feb             Pankhurst Class Assembly 

14th Feb             End of Term 3 

24th Feb            Start of Term 4 

27th Feb            VIP Bounce 

4th/5th Mar     School Book Fair 

6th Mar            Book Week—Dress Up Day 

10th Mar          Parents Evening  4-6.30pm 

11th Mar          Parents Evening   3.30—5.50pm 

13th Mar          Sports Relief Day 

24th Mar          WOKKSA Netball 

30th Mar          Rock Steady Concert 

1st Apr              Easter Service and End of Term 4 

16th Apr           Term 5 Begins and VIP Bounce 

20th Apr           Chicks arrive in Potter Class 

30th Apr           Class Photos 

11-14th May    SATs Week 

18-22nd May    Sports Day 

22nd May         End of Term 5 


